Record Disposal Notice

Hellgate Elementary School District #4 will destroy special education
records (including speech-language, 504, Medicaid billing) of former
students with a birth year 1999. Some information to be destroyed may
be needed by the student to substantiate claims for social security and
other benefits. Requests to review files or obtain copies of information
contained in them must be provided within sixty days of this notice —
contact Darla Heist at 406-532-4874 or email dheist@ hellgate.k12.mt.us
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